SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TOWN COUNCIL OF STEPHENS CITY

Wednesday April 26, 2017 4:00 pm

At 4:00 pm, Mayor Grim opened the Public Hearing for the Town of Stephens City 2017/2018 Budget.

Roll was called with the following members present:

Mayor Grim, Vice Mayor Bowers, Councilman Fravel, Councilman Hollis, Councilman Nauman Councilwoman Thatcher.

Absent: Councilwoman Swygert-Smith

Staff Present: Mike Majher; Town Manager, Steven Rickards; Town Treasurer, Michele Stone; Town Clerk.

Public Present: None

Public Comment:

Mayor Grim asked if anyone present would like to address Council in regards to the 2017/2018 Budget. There were no comments and Mayor Grim closed the Public Hearing at 4:01 pm.

Michele Stone, Town Clerk

Michael P. Grim, Mayor